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PIU-PRINTEX Gesellschaft für programmierte Instruktion im Unterricht GmbH. Percostraße 18, 1220 Vienna, Austria 
 

 COVID-19 

 
Dear partners of PIU-PRINTEX, 
 
 
we live in an exciting and challenging time. A pandemic threatens the lives of countless people and at 
the same time the economic area of all of us. It is important to find the right way between isolation 
and work to keep the economic engine running. 
 
We at PIU-PRINTEX have decided to take all possible measures to protect ourselves and at the same 
time keep the company running.  
 
Besides the isolation of customers and suppliers, we have taken all possible hygienic measures and 
are constantly sensitizing our teams. We have also divided our entire workforce into two teams, each 
of which covers every area of the company - from the management to the system owners and every 
single production area. The permitted working hours of the two teams 04:00 - 14:00 and 14:10 - 
03:45 do not overlap! With this team splitting we want to achieve that in case of infection only one 
team is quarantined.  
 
Furthermore, soon almost all office staff will be able to alternatively work from home. 
 
As of today, we are able to produce our products at almost full capacity. If something should change, 
we will of course inform you about it. 
 
We look into the future with a watchful but positive view and wish you above all health and inner 
peace in these difficult days. 
 
 
Sincerely 
Georg Pohanka 
CEO PIU-PRINTEX Team 
 

 


